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 IMLI’S  NEW  E - MAIL  DETAILS 

 

 

Within the framework of constant efforts for improving the efficiency and security 

of the Institute IT network, please kindly note the following changes within the e-

mail address book of the IMO – International Maritime Law Institute: 

 

Former e-mail address:                             Current e-mail address: 

 

directorimli@maltanet.net director@imli.org 

admissionsimli@maltanet.net admissions@imli.org 

imli@maltanet.net info@imli.org 

libraryimli@maltanet.net library@imli.org 

 publications@imli.org    

 

 

Any queries regarding: 

• IMLI`s admissions process should be addressed to admissions@imli.org  

      (Admissions Officer : Mr. Norman Martinez). 

• Documentation issues should be addressed to library@imli.org  

      (Librarian : Ms. Verica Cole). 

• Matters concerning IMLI`s publications should be addressed to 

publications@imli.org (Editor:  Mr. Mitja Grbec). 

 

The Institute’s  contact details are: 

  

IMO International Maritime Law Institute 

P.O. Box 31, MSD 01 

Msida, Malta 

Visiting address: University of Malta Campus, Msida Hights, Malta 

Tel: +356 21319343 / 21310816 / Fax: +356 21343092 



website: www.imli.org 

e-mail: info@imli.org 

 

Official correspondence should be addressed to director@imli.org  

(Director: Prof. David J. Attard). 

 


